From: London, Sarah

Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 4:54 PM

To: 'Silverman, Adam' <ASILVERM@freepressmedia.com>
Subject: Your request

Hi Adam,

Thank you for your patience. As we discussed by phone on May 7, 2017, attached please find records in response to
your public record act request below. The following types of records and information have been withheld on the
following grounds: (a) certain information received pursuant to this Office’s review of the campaign finance complaint
has been withheld as otherwise confidential by law pursuant to 1 VSA § 317(c)(1), see 17 VSA § 2904(a)(4); (b) internal
communications documenting investigatory process and work product circulated within the Attorney General’s Office
have been withheld pursuant to 1 VSA § 317(c)(3) and (4) as confidential attorney-client communications and work
product; and (c) personal contact information has been redacted pursuant to 1 VSA § 317(c)(7).

If you feel any information or records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy Attorney General, Josh
Diamond.

Thank you, and have a good weekend,
Sarah

Sarah London
Chief, General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
Vermont Attorney General’s Office






